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Fisher Phillips Non-Compete Attorney Moves To Denver

News

6.16.15


Law Week Colorado did a write-up on Mike Greco regarding his move to Denver on June 16, 2015.

Fisher Phillips announced Monday that one of the nation’s leading non-compete and trade secrets

attorneys has relocated his practice to Denver. Michael Greco, a partner with the firm, was formerly

located in its Philadelphia office.

Greco is a member of the Fisher Phillips employee defection and trade secrets practice group. His

law practice is focused on litigating claims and issues nationally that arise from the movement of

employees between competing firms. Greco also counsels and assists corporate clients in

developing and implementing local and national programs to protect their competitive assets

against employee defection, and to minimize risks when hiring employees from competitors.

To read the full article, please visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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